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December 11, 2002

Richard Ford
Universal Seating Company
3419 Via Lido #333
Newport Beach, CA 92663

Dear Richard,

Wow! The transformation of Lindhurst High School Blazer Café was completed
three days ago and the students continue to express their thanks and enthusiasm.
At last night’s Board Meeting the student representative reported that the Café is

place to be seen; it is the students’ restaurant and they are proud of it.

Richard, it was a delight working with you during the entire process. I appreciate
your attention to detail as well you ability to listen to student and staff requests.
The installation crew, guided by John, was professional and efficient. It is truly a
beautiful makeover and we have the best restaurant in Yuba County!

Thanks again, and I’m looking forward to working with you on future projects.

Sincerely,

Susan Murai
Director, Nutritional Services

CC: Barry Schuster
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